
 

 

Hinckley Canoe Club 

Minutes of Committee Meeting  
6th July 2016 
 

Apologies  
Martin Stretton and Martin Walker 
 
Minutes and Matters Arising 
 
 
Chairman  
Confirmation of Clubmark achievement received. 
New committee members job roll now on website. 
Great feedback being received from all club trips. 
Course run for North Warks College has been completed. 
Come and try Day run for Nuneaton Rugby club went well with great feedback. 
Polo Come and try/training session was well supported. 
 
Secretary  
Nothing to Report 
 
Treasurer  
As of this date the bank balance stands @ £3,381.34 with a further £1.500.00 in Paypal 
Account, making approx £4,800.00. 
As from Octobers meeting we will look at Balance and put aside an agreed amount for 
future Bills etc and continue to do this every three months. 
Lesley to look at adding Wendy as a signatory off club cheques. 
 
Vice Chairman  
August 27th & 28th put forward as dates for work at the lake ie; New Fence, and any other 
maintenance. 
Insurance company that was contacted is not forthcoming so looking at alternatives. 
Bouyancy for canoes and polo paddles to be costed. 
Agreement reached for need of Two more SUP'S. 
 
Programme  
Trips to arrange include, Local Flat water trip, Intro to w/w 
and kayak Surfing. August trips to arrange are w/w and sea kayaking. 



Canal paddle and pint has been suggested for at least once a month. 
 
Paddlesport Development  
Agreed the need for more Level 1 coaches. 
Martin.A and Dale to put proposal forward for more Trip leaders. 
Hayley to book another SUP course/module.  
 
Membership secretary  
Membership now stands at 123 members. New welcome pack being sorted. 
 
Communications  
Communications page updated on Jobs list. Clubmark and Quality mark Logo's now been 
added to Website. 
Members page to be re-vamped. 
Derby Canoe Club contacted us to say they loved our website and were seeking help in re-
vamping there own. 
  
 
Polo Team 
Taster/training day at lake went well despite two clubs that were attending had to cancel at 
last minute. 
Pitch and goals for lake use are all sorted and tested and worked really well. 
If enough interest in the future a team for 10-16yr olds could develop. 
2 more plastic boats have been repaired with 2 to do. And 5 composites are left to repair. 
 
General 
Martin Stretton to arrange another WWSR weekend. 
 
A.O.B  
 
A small Tuck-shop in container on club nights is to go ahead. 
 
Date of next meeting August 3rd – Ashby road Sports Club 7.30pm 
 
Meeting closed @ 10.10pm 
 
 


